



The need:

- \$15 million in lost funding
- Without your help now, closures are inevitable
- Funding is essential to keep these stations on the air while longer-term solutions are secured

How you can help:

- Support your local stations
- Give generously to Voices Across Alaska at Alaska Community Foundation

Ways to Give:

- Scan QR code to learn more and to give online
- Mail a check to Alaska Community Foundation with Voices Across Alaska or VAA in memo field
- Direct part of your Required Minimum
 Distribution (RMD) of your Individual Retirement
 Account (IRA) to ACF for Voices Across Alaska
 (Tax ID # EIN 92-0155067)

Public media is under threat. Together we can save it!

Voices Across Alaska Fund at Alaska Community Foundation supports Alaska's public media, making it easy for local donors and national funders to help keep 27 public media stations on the air in Alaska.

Your gift to Voices Across Alaska can keep 27 local stations on the air providing

- Trusted local news.
- · Indigenous language programming, and
- Emergency alert systems that communities relay on every day.

Please give generously to your local station AND to Voices Across Alaska.



Scan QR code or visit alaskacf.org/voicesacrossak to learn more



What's the issue?

- Federal Corporation of Public Broadcasting funding is ending abruptly due to the recent rescission package that removed alreadyapproved funds that stations were counting on starting October 1, 2025.
- Some Alaska stations are losing 97% of their funding because for the smallest rural stations, CPB Community Service Grants make up nearly all operating revenue. The loss is immediate and devastating, with no realistic replacement through local fundraising alone.
- Some stations face losing nearly all operating revenue within months. Without CPB funding, several will be forced to close as early as this fall. Once closed, their FCC licenses could be permanently lost to outside broadcasters.

Your support can keep 27 Alaska stations on the air while longer-term solutions are secured.

What is the Funding Gap?

\$12 million (\$12,023,342) in direct federal CPB funding has been lost. In addition, an analysis completed by NPR and America's Public Television and Stations government relations staff identified another approximately \$3,000,000 in indirect services to Alaska's stations that has been canceled.

How many stations are affected in Alaska?

There are twenty-seven (27) Corporation for Public Broadcasting-certified and FCC-authorized radio and TV stations in Alaska that were receiving CPB funds for operations.

Radio: KSKA - Anchorage, KNBA Anchorage, KBRW - Barrow, KYUK - Bethel,
KCUK - Chevak, KDGL - Dillingham, KRFF
- Fairbanks, KUAC - Fairbanks, KZPA - Ft.
Yukon, KIYU - Galena, KHNS - Haines, KBBI Homer, KTOO - Juneau, KDLL - Kenai, KRBD Ketchikan, KMXT - Kodiak, KOTZ - Kotzebue,
KSKO - McGrath, KFSK - Petersburg, KSDP
- Sand Point, KCAW - Sitka, KUHB - St. Paul,
KTNA - Talkeetna, KNSA - Unalakleet, KUCB
- Unalaska, KCHU - Valdez, KSTK - Wrangell

Television: KAKM - Anchorage, KYUK - Bethel, KUAC - Fairbanks, KTOO - Juneau

Can I give to the Voices Across Alaska Fund and "designate" to a location?

No, if you want to support a specific station, send your donation to them. The Voices Across Alaska Fund is not in competition with local fundraising. Rather Voices Across Alaska is raising funds to fill the gap between the loss of Corporation of Public Broadcasting funding and local fundraising. Distribution of grants will prioritize the stations most dependent on CPB funding and take into consideration local fundraising results.

Other questions?

Contact Alaska Community Foundation at 907.334.6700 or info@alaskacf.org.